
Town of Westminster 

Massachusetts MA 

Crocker Pond Recreation Committee 

April 3, 2018 

 

Members Present: Heather Billings, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat Streeter 

Others Present: Tom Torrans, Tom Kerns  

 

Old Business 

Tom Torrans updated the committee on the solar field project and the 180 State 

Road East project.  

 

New Business 

Tom Kerns attended the meeting and is interested in volunteering and joining the 

committee. 

The committee will adopt and follow the Town employee discipline policy. 

The committee reviewed the staff job descriptions.  Mary Ann will send the 

recommended edits to Julie Belliveau. 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday, April 10th at 6:00.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mary Ann Falconer 

 


